
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the health and 

well-being of all children at our childcare facility, we are conducting a feedback survey 

regarding health concerns. 

Your input is invaluable in helping us understand any issues or areas of improvement. We kindly 

ask you to take a few moments to complete the survey linked below: 

Childcare Health Concern Feedback Survey 

Responses will be kept confidential and will be utilized solely for the enhancement of our 

childcare environment. 

Thank you for your participation! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Childcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 

http://example.com/survey

